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ASX Announcement  
16 November 2020 | ASX: MZZ 

Matador Mining to present at Virtual Conference 
 

Matador Mining Limited (ASX: MZZ) (“Matador” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce that the 

Company will deliver an investor presentation at the NWR Virtual Resources Conference to be held 

on Wednesday 18 November.   

Presentation time: 2:30pm AEDT Wednesday 18 November 2020. 

Attend online: Investors and interested parties can register for the presentation via the following link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_D7_WbcqcQpOs1mTVVKL7VA  

Investors are invited to submit questions prior to the event to the following email address: 

nathan.ryan@nwrcommunications.com.au 

More information can be found at https://nwrresourcesconf.webflow.io 

About the Company 

Matador Mining Limited is a gold exploration company with tenure covering 120km of continuous 
strike along the highly prospective, yet largely under-explored Cape Ray Shear in Newfoundland, 
Canada. The Company released a Scoping Study in May 2020 which outlined an initial potential 7-
year mine life, with a forecast strong IRR (51% post Tax), rapid payback (1.75 year) and LOM AISC of 
US$776 / oz Au (ASX announcement 6 May 2020).  

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Company’s Executive Chairman. 

To learn more about the Company, please visit www.matadormining.com.au, or contact: 

Ian Murray – Executive Chairman +61 8 6117 0478 

Adam Kiley – Corporate Development +61 8 6117 0478 

Reference to previous ASX announcements 

In relation to the results of the Scoping Study which were announced on 6 May 2020, Matador confirms 
that all material assumptions underpinning the production target and forecast financial information 
included in that announcement continue to apply and have not materially changed. 


